
Cameron Summers has been selected as the Unit 
Coordinator for Pio Pico District. Born and raised 
in Santa Monica, Cameron grew up involved in 
both the Cub Scouts and Boy Scouts. After high 
school, Cameron went to Gonzaga University in 
Spokane, Washington. He received his BA degree 
in Communications: Public Relations. During the 
pandemic, he worked remotely as a customer 
support specialist working with Subaru and then a 
digital consultant working with GM Canada. As an 
Eagle Scout, Cameron wanted to give back to 
Scouting, leading him to seek employment with 
the Greater Los Angeles Area Council. He still 
goes camping and hiking during his free time but 
also enjoys watching TV, reading, and playing 
Dungeons and Dragons. 

   

 

Marissa Stanley has been selected as the Unit 
Coordinator for San Gabriel Valley District. 
Originally from West Covina, California, lived in 
Paris, France, where she obtained her bachelor’s 
degree in History, Law and Society from the 
American University of Paris. Following her 
passion for social advocacy and community 
building, Marissa worked as a Legislative Assistant 
for the City of Long Beach. Marissa has also 
worked as an International Development Research 
Assistant, where she focused on creating 
vocational educational programs in the Middle East 
and Northern African region. Marissa enjoys 
ceramics, hiking, and podcasts.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Benjamin Rose is joining the Greater LA Scouting 
Team as a Sales and Marketing Coordinator. Ben grew 
up participating in Scouting in the San Gabriel Valley 
area and has even been part of our Camp Cherry 
Valley Staff. He is currently a senior at Cal Poly 
Pomona studying marketing management. His 
favorite hobbies and activities include hiking, drinking 
coffee, and watching hockey. He is very excited to join 
the Greater LA Scouting team and is excited to grow 
the Scouting organization using his marketing skills and 
experience.  

 


